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The National Science Foundation's (NSF) Directorate for Biological Sciences (BIO) is requesting input from the community on
fundamental biological research questions and topics, specifically on the idea of creating “Integration Institutes for Cross-
cutting Biology” to integrate diverse sub-disciplines of biology and support collaborative teams of researchers. NSF seeks
ideas that span multiple levels of organization in living systems and require expertise from diverse biological subdisciplines.

The deadline for submissions is March 1, 2019. The Request for Information is available
here: https://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2019/nsf19027/nsf19027.jsp
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